## STURMINSTER MARSHALL SHORT MAT BOWLS AND SOCIAL CLUB







## TRY YOUR HAND AT INDOOR BOWLS

The Sturminster Marshall Short Mat Bowls and Social Club was formed in March 1988 and has been successfully running since that time.

New members are always welcome, no previous experience necessary. We pride ourselves as being a very sociable, friendly and <u>non-League Club</u>; our aim is to have fun and enjoy our game.

The Club plays on the following days:-

Monday afternoons - 2.00 pm - 5.00 pm

Thursday afternoons - 2.00 pm - 5.00 pm

Thursday evenings - 6.15 pm - 9.15 pm

All sessions are held in the Sturminster Marshall Memorial Hall.

It is a great sport for all ages and we would welcome some younger players, so do come along.

The Club owns several sets of bowls and these can be lent to players who do not have their own bowls, but, they must remain on the premises, completely flat shoes must be worn on the mats.

We are a friendly mixed club and we do not compete in leagues, so the emphasis is on pleasure and not pressure. We do join other local clubs for just friendly matches.

INTERESTED! - Come along, your first three sessions will be free of charge, so give it a try.

For further information - Telephone: - John on 01202 690718 or Jean on 01258 857308 - e-mail address rogerjeanm petter@tiscali.co.uk